
Embassy of India
Moscow

***
                                                                                                                       Date : 6-6-2025

Notice for Cancellation of Pre-Bid Meeting

For Notice Inviting Tenders for Procurement of Next Generation Firewall for Embassy of India,
Moscow,  the pre-bid  meeting which is  scheduled to  be held on 6-6-2025 at  15.00 hours
Moscow Time stands cancelled due to some unavoidable reasons. Pre-bid queries may be
sent to Email ID : ssmgmt.moscow@mea.gov.in .
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